
Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: March 7, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  Central Office Lot Lighting Replacement

I am requesting that the Central Office Lot Lighting Replacement purchase from 
the Sinking Fund be placed on the agenda for the March 11, 2024, Committee of 
the Whole meeting. This recommendation is for converting the existing lighting in 
the parking lot to LED at Central Office. The majority of the lights we have on the 
property is located in the bus yard.

We are recommending this purchase from Voss Lighting, Grand Rapids, 
Michigan in the amount of $54,990, plus $3,500 in contingency for a total of 
$58,490.

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you.
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